
 

 

 

BSE Limited                                                  September 26, 2019 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers 
Dalal Street 
Mumbai 400 001 
 
Sir/Madam, 
 
Sub: Opening of Trading Window 
Ref:  Letter to BSE dated August 5, 2019 on extension of closure of trading window during the 
course of bonus issue of shares 
 
The trading window for dealing in the securities of the Company will be opened from Friday, 
September 27, 2019 for all Directors and Designated Employees of the Company.  
 
Request to take the same on record and oblige. 
 
Thanking you, 
Yours faithfully, 
For ADOR FONTECH LIMITED 

 
 
Geetha D 
Company Secretary 
 


